
 

                                 
 
3rd September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Creative Arts in the Primary School 
A Hands-on Experience of Music, Art and Drama 

Tuesday 10th September 8.00 - 9.30am  
Primary Arts Department 

 

 
 

All Parents are warmly invited to join the Creative Arts Team for a practical workshop 
demonstrating learning experiences within Art, Drama and Music. 
 
This workshop will take place in the Primary Arts Department and will feature opportunities to 
sample a range of activities which will highlight key features of our curriculum. The morning will 
also be a chance to learn more about how to enhance your child’s learning in these areas, 
including a look at ECAs and other upcoming events.     
 
Due to the practical nature of the session, numbers are limited to 100. Please sign up here to 
confirm your attendance. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there, 
 
 
The Creative Arts Team 

https://forms.gle/XcxVT51X264pWP2w7

